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August 21, 2019 
 
 
PRODUCT CHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT  
   
 
Marathon Special Products is announcing a minor change in the design for the FDS (Fused Disconnect Switch). 
This modification will improve the ease of fuse carrier insertion as well as enhance the confirmed “click” when 
the fuse carrier is closed.    
 
General Changes & Rationale: 
 

1) Updated FDS fuse carrier to a uniform smooth edge, allowing an improved insertion.  
 

2) Angular Support – Reinforcement added to improve the fuse retention.  

This will be a running change with no variance to the part numbers or ratings. 

Products will be converted to the new design around November 2019. All orders received after the 
implementation date will have the updated design. 

 

Please feel free to email or call with any questions regarding this product modification. 

Thank You, 

 

Zachary Yeckley 
Technical Marketing Specialist, Marathon Special Products  
Zach.yeckley@regalbeloit.com 
Office: 419-373-4213 

MSP Catalog Part Numbers Affected 
FDS-30-C1 FDS-30-C2 FDS-30-C3 
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